Living Grace
We will help provide a safe environment for Sunday School by following these three easy steps:
1. Screening
Upon arrival at the check-in desk, we will ask a series of questions to gauge your child’s health and fitness to join Sunday School. Please answer honestly and patiently.
2. Clean
We will clean and disinfect classrooms tables, chairs, counters, and toys before class begins. Check-in counter will also be cleaned prior to check-in period.
3. Hygiene
Children: We will encourage all children to wash their hands with soap and water after using the restroom and will apply hand sanitizer when appropriate.
Parents: Please have you children visit the restroom before entering the classroom. Use the provided hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the kid’s building.

Special Notes:
Face Coverings: We will not provide or require your child to wear a face-covering. However, staff and volunteers will wear a face-covering.
Physical Distancing: While checking in your children, please do your best to maintain a 6’ distance between other families.
Classroom Capacity: We will be limiting all classrooms to a maximum of ten children.
